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Hydrogen Sulfide Initial Notification

1 message

Jake Janicek <JJanicek@caerusoilandgas.com> Wed, Oct 28, 2015 at 2:29 PM
To: Jay Krabacher <jay.krabacher@state.co.us>, "Andrews, David" <David.Andrews@state.co.us>, Arthur Koepsell
- DNR <Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us>

Cc: Jake Janicek <JJanicek@caerusoilandgas.com>

All,

This email is to serve as the 48 hour notification required per the COGCC regulation regarding hydrogen sulfide
measurements. The attached analytical report is for hydrogen sulfide measured in our Unocal-Encana 13D-16D
well (API# 045-13796). Please review and let me know if you have any questions. | will also be submitting the
required Form 4 within the required 45 days.

Thanks

Jake

Jake Janicek

EHS Professional

120 North Railroad Ave. Parachute, CO 81635

Office: 970-285-9606 | Mobile: 970-778-2314 | jjanicek@caerusoiland gas.com

This email, including attachments, may include confidential and/or proprietary information, and may be used only
by the person or entity to which itis addressed. Please do not read, copy or disseminate this communication unless
you are the intended addressee. If you received this communication in error, please permanently delete
immediately. Also, please notify immediately via e-mail that you have received this message in error.
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